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Saltford School PTA 

Monday 10th June 2019 

 

Present: Mrs Sage, Ruth Presswood, Andy Butterworth, Jody Sparey, Kathryn Hale, Caroline 

Flynn, Ali Williams, Mrs Hayden, Sarah Macnaughton, Amanda Hawkins, Suzanne 

Young, Becca Knight, Janet Allen, Jane Rowland, Ciara Fraser 
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Apologies 
Emma Willett, Claire Harrisson, Anita Bignell, Liz Sypko, Sally Sneddon 
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Minutes of the PTA Meeting held 29 April 2019 
The minutes were agreed as accurate.   
 
Event Feedback and Forward Plan 
 
Summer Fair, Saturday 15 June – Mrs Sage thanked everyone for their hard work 
organising this Saturday’s fair.  The programme looks excellent so thank you to Tanya Oliver 
and Sarah Proudfoot who pulled this together.  All arrangements in hand including a wet 
weather plan as the forecast is not good. Thank you to Mobius who are providing electrical 
support again.   Agreed the new climbing area will be left accessible but parents will be 
responsible to supervise their children on it.  We then went through all the arrangements for 
the day. 
 
Sports Day Refreshments – Ruth is organising KS2 and Ali FS/KS1, due to the fair we will 
start asking for volunteers Sunday once the fair is out of the way.  
 
New Parents BBQ, Tuesday 25 June – Janet will do the talk and Jane and Ciara will help 
with the BBQ.  Sally Sneddon will be running the uniform stall.   
 
Circus, Thursday 18 July – Ticket sales going well, only 50 left.  Ruth coordinating 
volunteers etc.  
 
Mrs Sage thanked the PTA for their contribution to the new Active Learning Zone and EYFS 
play area which was £10k, the rest being funded via the sugar tax relief. 
 
We discussed the draft annual plan for 1920 and will return to this at our first meeting in 
September to firm up all our events.  The fireworks events has been booked for Tuesday 5th 
November. 
 
The PTA agreed to fund a planner for each child in Key Stage Two. 
 
We ended the final meeting of the academic year with a huge thank you for all the hard work 
of the PTA supporting our fundraising efforts this year. 
 
Date and Time of Next Meeting 
Monday 9 September 7:30pm 2019 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


